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Message from the Vice President 

Dear Student Affairs 
Colleagues,  
Our work continues as 
we are now a quarter of 
the way through the 
semester. Last week we 
had the opportunity to 
gather in community as a 
full Student Affairs team 
and I must say it felt 
wonderful to be 
together, make 
connections, and reflect 

on our shared purpose to serve students. During that meeting I had the opportunity to highlight 
our division leaders, congratulate our teams on an outstanding welcome, reflect on the 2040 
goals, and share some priorities I have for the year including: 

  
• providing a vibrant, thriving campus community  
• maintaining our enduring focus on student success  
• centering equity and excellence in all of our work  
• engaging in strategic planning for student affairs 

  
You each have a role to play in both advancing our 2040 goals and elevating our work with these 
priorities in mind. As we enter Hispanic Heritage Month, I want to highlight specifically the 
importance of inclusive excellence and the cultivation of equity-mindedness. As a diverse, R1, 
flagship, HSI, it is critical that we be a model for being student ready and sustaining an 
environment where students can bring their full, authentic selves. I look forward to continuing to 
see our work progress. 
With appreciation, 
Eric 

  

 

https://www.hispanicheritagemonth.gov/


Department Spotlights 

WRC Safety Planning Workshop 

The Women’s Resource Center invites you to their Safety 
Planning Workshop!  This is a great opportunity to discuss 
different types of safety, relating to mental health, 
relationships, and being safe while transitioning into college 
life.  Reach out to the WRC at 505.277.3716 if you have 
questions or need more information 

  

  
  

SHAC Showcases 
Renovated 

Space  
Student Health and Counseling (SHAC) 
showcased their newly renovated space 
during an open house last week.  SHAC 
provides quality health and counseling 
services to all UNM students to foster student 
success. Fees charged at SHAC are much lower 
than community rates.  Learn more… 

 

Spotlight on Students 

Go Lobos!  
Dr. Scott had great time cheering on the UNM 
football team with some amazing Lobos! Congrats 
to the team on their win over UTEP 27 to 10.   
  
  

 

Spotlight on Staff 

http://shac.unm.edu/index.html
http://shac.unm.edu/index.html


Sarah Belle Brown Awards 

Nominations are being accepted for the 

Sarah Belle Brown Awards, an 

exceptional opportunity for us to 

recognize our colleagues! In our large 

division full of hard-working, dedicated 

professionals, I am certain there are 

team members who stick out to you. In 

that spirit, I would like to encourage 

you to nominate someone in your 

department or beyond!  Nominations are due September 30. The faculty and staff recipients each 

receive a cash award of $1,500 and the student recipient receives a $1,500 scholarship, all 

generously endowed by Doug and Sarah Brown.  Read more… 

 

Looking Ahead 

SHAC Flu Vaccines 

Free flu shots will be offered on Wed., Oct. 5 and Thu., 

Oct. 6 from 10:00 AM-2:00 PM on the SHAC Plaza. The 

UNM community walk-up clinic is available for anyone 

ages 18 and older. All clinics are only offering the 

standard flu vaccine dosage. The "senior"/high dosage 

flu vaccine will not be offered at any UNM community 

clinics.  Read more… 

  

  
  

  

  

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeeZZC1OQV7KcjsDRUOR3ijxDABvNT4dRH_x_tWeD_i8Zu_IQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeeZZC1OQV7KcjsDRUOR3ijxDABvNT4dRH_x_tWeD_i8Zu_IQ/viewform
https://news.unm.edu/news/nominations-open-for-annual-sarah-belle-brown-award
http://shac.unm.edu/wellness/flu/flu-updates.html
https://shac.unm.edu/assets/img/flu-shot-clinics-fall-2022.png


ASUNM Calling All Artists 

It’s almost time for the biggest Arts and Crafts fair of the 
year!  The ASUNM Arts & Crafts is looking for students 
and community members interested in showcasing their 
paintings, pottery, clothing, jewelry and any other 
handmade creations at the 58th annual fair.  Student are 
eligible to receive 50% off their application fee.  Read 
more… 
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https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MJiqJfngK0iJfho7PIVeXOkLvyMPHPNJmRweg0mJpGVUNDIxOU5GOU9ZQzAzSERDTDE1RU9FRU9GSy4u
https://craftstudio.unm.edu/
https://craftstudio.unm.edu/
mailto:vpsa@unm.edu

